
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED CHANGE OF ELECTION SYSTEM AND ESTABLISHMENT OF 

TRUSTEE AREAS FOR THE GOVERNING BOARD OF 

THE SAN PASQUAL UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

You are hereby notified that a resolution has been filed in accordance with 

Education Code Section 5019 for a change of election system and the 

establishment of trustee areas for the Governing Board of the San Pasqual Union 

School District. 

 

YOU WILL THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE that this matter will come before the 

Governing Board of the San Pasqual Union School District  

on Tuesday, October 8, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. at: 

 

San Pasqual Union School District, Board Room 

15305 Rockwood Road, Escondido, California 92027 

 

Questions regarding this hearing can be directed to Pamela Hansen at 

pamela.hansen@sanpasqualunion.net or 760-745-4931. 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

What is the change?  

Under the new election system, the district would be divided into five geographic 

areas, and one board member living in each area would be elected by the voters 

who live in that area.  

 

How can you get involved?  

The San Pasqual Union School District Board of Education is seeking input from 

the community on the proposed change in the district’s election system and the 

proposal boundaries of trustee area. To learn about these changes and to express 

your opinion, you are invited to attend a public hearing conducted by the San 

Pasqual Union School District Board of Education. Your input is welcome and 

encouraged. 
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